
 

 

 

Dear relation, 

About 2 weeks ago, we informed you that Hutchison Ports ECT Rotterdam (ECT) will introduce two new road 

transport tariffs as of January 1, 2024. 

The tariffs, a Distribution Surcharge including Distribution Premium and a Climate Tariff, are designed to 

achieve a better distribution of road transport at our terminals and to contribute to the climate objectives. We 

would like to inform you about the next steps.  

All companies that deliver and/or collect containers from the ECT terminals by road must be registered with 

MyTerminal and must accept the 'General terms and conditions Truck charges'. The General terms and 

conditions can be found at https://www.ect.nl/en/new-road-transport-tariffs. For companies that do not yet 

have a MyTerminal account, this is done through the registration process. These companies will be informed 

about this separately. For companies that already have a MyTerminal account, the following link is available 

for the MyTerminal Administrators: https://myprofile.ect.nl/settings/truck-charges. Here some necessary 

additional data can be entered and the General terms and conditions can be accepted. 

We request that you enter the details and accept the conditions before January 1, 2024 to retain access to 

the ECT terminals. 

More information can also be found via https://www.ect.nl/en/new-road-transport-tariffs. A helpdesk has been 

set up for questions about the new rates, invoicing and MyTerminal. This can be reached via 

trucksupport@ect.nl. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Hutchison Ports ECT Rotterdam 
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